Freedom of Information Act 2000 – new built schools
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information.
You asked:
1) How many new schools have been built in your LEA since 2000? Please name them individually. 

2) What is the pupil capacity of each school?
 

3) What procurement method was used to build them? (i.e. PFI, Framework Agreement, PSBP, Design & Build, Traditional)

 

4) When did the project commence? 

5) Can you confirm what was the proposed duration of the major works for each project outlined in Q1/2? 
6) Can you confirm how long the works took for the respective projects outlined in Q1/2? 
 

7) Can you confirm the initial budget for each of the projects outlined in Q1/2? 
 

8) Can you confirm the final account of how much each project in Q1/2 actually cost and confirm whether the project was completed on budget and if not by how much did it complete over/under budget?
Answer:

No new schools have been built by Leicester City Council in this period.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

